

ST ALBAN'S RC HIGH SCHOOL

The Park, Pontypool, Torfaen, NP4 6XG

YSGOL UWCHRADD GATHOLIG SAIN ALBAN

Y Parc, Pontypwl, Torfaen, NP4 6XG

Headteacher: Michael Coady BSc.

20 October 2015

CHRISTMAS HALF-TERM LETTER TO PARENTS

Dear Parent

Applications to St Alban's for September 2016

It is the time of year again when I am taking prospective applicants and their parents around the school in preparation for admission to St Alban's for September 2016. It is always encouraging when these parents comment about the excellent working relationships between staff and students, the calm working atmosphere and the good behaviour in the school.

You may be aware of friends or relatives who are interested in applying for a place for a child for September 2016. We do not hold an open evening so if you are aware of anyone who may be interested in applying can you let them know that they just need to contact my school secretary, Jan Kenvin on 01495 765800 to arrange a school visit or request one of our own application forms. Our application forms are also available from our website.

We are proud of our Catholic tradition but St Alban's is by no means exclusive and we are always delighted to receive applications from any family who believe St Alban's has something to offer their children.

For those parents who have younger children in Year 6, please remember that the deadline for applications for St Alban's for September 2016 is Monday, 30 November, 2015.

Prize giving Evening

Our Prize giving Evening will be held in our school hall this year on 8 December. We are thrilled to have the honour of welcoming the inspirational Simon Weston, OBE as our speaker for the evening. Invitations to parents will be sent out early in the next half term.

We will finish school for the end of this half term at 3.10pm on Friday, 23 October, 2015 and the students return at 8.40am on 2 November, 2015.

Yours sincerely

MICHAEL COADY HEADTEACHER

there can